
2024-25 Afternoon Adventures Cancelation and Refund 

Policy 

 

 

 

Belle Vie Farm does not offer refunds for cancelations. However, if we are able to 

switch your child to another session during the 2024-25 year (if there is space), we 

are happy to do so. You must notify us in writing at BelleVieFarmNC@gmail.com  

promptly when you become aware that your child will not be able to attend the 

session for which you registered. 

 

We do not offer refunds/credits for absent or missed days. 

 

Refunds/credits are not given for activity changes due to inclement weather. 

Weather conditions are out of our control. Staff will do their best to inform 

parent of any changes as soon as possible. Because we have an indoor facility 

available to us at our site next door, weather cancelations are rare. Tornado/ice 

or snow/extremely high winds forecasts are the kind of weather issues that 

might trigger a cancelation. 

 

We know these policies can sound strict. Please understand that Belle Vie Farm 

begins purchasing materials for classes well in advance of each session. When you 

register is when we begin planning for your child’s attendance! 
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